November 2018 SPARKS

The November 2018 issue of SPARKS, newsletter of the Tri-State Amateur Radio Society, is
attached.
As always, the file is sent in .pdf format and requires Adobe Reader to open and read.

Attached is the Ballot for 2019 Officer Election.
Only full paid membership may vote.

If you wish to mail your ballot, please follow the instructions and make sure it will arrive in the
PO Box by Nov 8th.

The next regular club meeting is November 8th 7:00 pm at the Red Cross.
The election of officers for 2019 will be held.
Eating Before the Meeting at Mission BBQ 5:30 pm.

In this ISSUE:

Presidents Corner

Beyond the Baofeng

Eat'n Before the Meet'n

A Call for all past McCutchan Award recipients
Looking Ahead

...... and much more!

For the latest news check in to the Tri-State Emergency Net Wednesdays at 8:00 pm on the
146.790 repeater.




